Herman Edwards
Head Coach

June 8, 2004

Dear Ken,

I want to thank you for being directly involved in the 1st annual Herman
Edwards Charity Golf Classic. Your support, tireless efforts, and
commitment contributed to the great success of this event.

Thank you for your professionalism and patience in dealing with us
coaches, the players, and all of the golf participants. Your enthusiasm and
dedication was evident throughout the day. It is people like you, “behind
the scenes” that make events like this a success.

Many young kids involved with the Generation Jets Academy will directly
benefit from this charity event. We are giving these kids an opportunity to
lead better lives.

Thank you again for your positive representation of the New York Jets.

Sincerely,

HNe &

Herm Edwards
Head Coach, New York Jets
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